
March 9, 1990 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnut Port, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

This letter confirms your reception of WBLX on Sunday, 
November 19, 1989 from 4:50 pm to 4:58 pm Central Standard 
Time. 

Our Programming is Urban Adult as well as Gospel every 
morning. We identify ourselves as Classic 660 now rather than 
use our call letters (except for station identification). 

I must apologize for my belated response to your letter. I 

hope you will be listening to Classic 660 in the future, from 
Pennsylvania or wherever you might be. 

Best of luck, 

Michael Pool 
Program Director 
Classic 660 


